
Wickhambrook Parish Council 

Hilary Workman, Clerk and RFO to Wickhambrook Parish Council 

123 York Road, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP33 3EG 

T: 07508 039810, E-mail: parishclerk@wickhambrook.org 

 

 

Notice of Vacancy 

 
Notice is hereby given that there is a vacancy on Wickhambrook Parish Council. The 
vacancy has previously been advertised, and no election has been requested. The 
Council is now able to fill the vacancy by Co-option. 

 

Application should be made in writing to the Clerk of the Council and can be e-mailed 

to parishclerk@wickhambrook.org; or 

Delivered or Posted to 123 York Road, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3EG 

Not later than 29th January 2021 

 
Applicants are asked to give brief reasons for offering their services to the Council. 
 
Any elector interested in applying is welcome to contact the Clerk for further details. 
The successful applicant will be chosen following consideration by the Parish Council at 
its on-line meeting (by zoom) on 25th February 2021. 
 
Applicants should note that Councillors are expected to attend regular meetings  on the 
last Thursday of each month and any additional meetings as may be arranged, and to 
represent the electors of Wickhambrook in raising and discussing those issues of interest 
and concern on which the Parish Council is empowered to act. Applicants should also 
note that membership of the Council is open to electors who are citizens of any state in 
the European Union or of the Commonwealth and 
• Whose residence is in Wickhambrook or within 3 miles of Wickhambrook or 
• Whose principal place of work is in Wickhambrook and 
• Who is not disqualified (by reason of a criminal record, bankruptcy or 
 involvement in corrupt practices).  
 
We have posted more information about the role of Councillors on our website at:  

https://wickhambrook.org/would-you-like-to-become-a-parish-councillor/ 
 
For further information, please contact the Clerk to the Council. 
 
Hilary Workman 
123 York Road 
Bury St Edmunds 
Suffolk IP33 3EG 
T: 07508 039810 
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